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Dear Andy Hooley
Official Information Act request relating to health concerns regarding 5G Network

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act),
received on 27 September 2019. You requested:

Further to my last request: https:/ffyi.org.nz/request/10883-5g-wireless-
technologies-and-the-health-and-safety-of-the-population-of-new-
zealand?nocache=incoming-39813#incoming-39813

As stated the Ministry of Health has not conducted risk assessments for exposure
to 5G radio frequencies with the scenarios covered. | would therefore like to
request, what scenarios the Ministry has conducted radio frequency exposure
risk assessments for. If you could kindly state what frequencies are covered, at
what power densities, the time/duration of exposure, who conducted them, what
was the outcome and what if any is the the mitigation strateqgy and the date of
these risk assessments.

| believe the requested information is more closely connected to the functions of the
Ministry of Health. Accordingly, | have decided under section 14(b)(ii) of the Act to
transfer your request to the Ministry of Health.

The Ministry of Health has 20 working days from receipt of this transfer to make a
decision on your request.

Yours sincerely

Raj Nahna
Chief of Staff
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